
SESSION OF 2020

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2576

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Taxation

Brief*

HB  2576  would  accelerate  from  December  15  to 
December  10  the  date  by  which  county  treasurers  are 
required to mail property tax bills.

Background

The bill was introduced by Representative Adam Smith, 
who appeared as a proponent  in the  House Committee on 
Taxation hearing on February 18, 2020.  He noted property 
taxes  are  due  on  December  20  and  pointed  to  a  recent 
situation  in  Cheyenne  County  wherein  many  taxpayers 
believed  they  had  insufficient  notice  prior  to  the  payment 
deadline. Written-only neutral testimony was provided by the 
Kansas  Association  of  Counties  and  Kansas  County 
Treasurers Association.

The House Committee recommended the bill be placed 
on the Consent Calendar.

A fiscal  note  prepared  by  the  Division  of  the  Budget 
indicates the bill  would not  be expected to have any fiscal 
impact  for  the  state  and  a  negligible  impact,  if  any,  for 
counties.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


